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March 11, 2022 

Mr. Charles Dowdell 
Director of Solid Waste 
City of Waco 
501 Schroeder Dr. 
Waco, Texas 76710 

Re: Proposed City of Waco Type I Landfill – McLennan and Limestone Counties 
Municipal Solid Waste – Permit Application No. 2400 
Permit Application – Supplemental Submittal NOD Response 
Tracking No. 23201563; RN110471307M/CN600131940 

Dear Mr. Dowdell: 

We received your response dated February 23, 2022, addressing our NOD letter about your 
supplemental permit information submitted on December 7, 2021. The response is sufficient to 
allow for the supplemental information to be added to the pending permit application. 

Thank you for your submittal. If you have any questions or desire additional information, 
please contact Mr. Eric Clegg, P.G., at (512) 239-1270 or eric.clegg@tceq.texas.gov or in writing 
at the address on our letterhead (please include mail code MC 124 on the first line). 

Sincerely, 

Burgess Stengl, Team Leader 
Municipal Solid Waste Permits Section 
Waste Permits Division 

BS/EJC/nck 

Enclosure 

cc: Mr. Ryan Kuntz, P.E., SCS Engineers, Bedford  
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